
 
From: aaron.rausch@education.ohio.gov 
Date: October 28, 2024 at 8:41:47 AM EDT 
To: aaron.rausch@education.ohio.gov 
Cc: burford@oesca.org, HPESC@education.ohio.gov 
Subject: High-Performing ESC 

 

Good morning, 

This e-mail is a follow-up on the application you submitted to receive the designation of 

high-performing educational service center. I am pleased to inform you that the Department has 

reviewed and approved your application. All 51 ESCs applied, and all are again designated as 

high-performing. 

Across the state, ESCs reported significant savings to client school districts. This represents only 

part of the value that you and your colleagues are providing to school districts across the state. On 

behalf of our team here at the Department of Education and Workforce, thank you for your 

partnership. 

While the designation of high-performing no longer provides a differentiation in state funding, 

ESCs can still use the designation to help client schools meet federal procurement requirements. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Congratulations! 

Thanks, 

Aaron 

Aaron Rausch 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
Chief of Budget and School Funding 
25 South Front St., 7th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 
Toll-free: 877.644.6338​
D: 614.995.9936 
Aaron.Rausch@education.ohio.gov 
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